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CORRIGENDUM TO ANNUAL REPORT 2024 

 

 

The Board of Directors of mDR Limited (the “Company”) refers to the Company’s Annual Report for 

the financial year ended 31 December 2024 ("Annual Report 2024") and wishes to rectify a 

typographical error on page 5 of the Annual Report 2024. The Revenue in the text box on page 5 should 

be corrected to read as “$232.027m” instead of “$232,027m”.  

Save for the aforesaid amendment, all other information contained in the Company’s Annual Report 

2024 remains unchanged. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

 

Madan Mohan  
Company Secretary 
 

5 May 2025 

 

 

 

 

 


